LONGVIEW Aeus-Journal

We deliver. Every day.

320 E. Methvin

P.O. Box 1792

Longview, TX 75606

903-757-3311

March 24, 2008

Mr. Barry Bedlan Assistant Chief of Bureau Associated Press 4851 LBJ Freeway, Suite 300 Dallas, Texas 75244-6002

Dear Barry:

On behalf of the officers and directors of TDNA, I want to thank you for your participation on this year's 87th Annual Meeting program.

We knew all three of you on the AP Content Initiatives program panel would do an outstanding job and you did not disappoint us. I appreciate you sticking around for Tuesday morning's programs – I think they were both entertaining and informative.

Again, thanks for helping make our Annual Meeting a success. Let me know if you are ever in the Longview area.

Sincerely,

Gary Borders President Texas Daily Newspaper Association